THE
ANGLO-CATALAN
SOCITETY

School of Modern Languages,
University of Liverpool,
P.0O. Box 147, :
LIVERPOOL L69 3BX

Sr G. Benavides,
Dulcinea Restaurant,
29 Ebury St,,

LONDON SW1

12th November, 1982

Dear Sr Benavides,

This is just a note to confirm final arrangements
for lunch on 20th, as agreed on the telephone the other day.
We expect 75 people to attend, and we hope to begin at 12.30
p.m.

I have asked Sr Brugarolas to deliver the wine, which

the Instituto de Espana is offering for the lunch, a couple of
days beforehand.

Yours sincerely,

Do bl

Max W. Wheeler,

Hon. Secretary



